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http://www.ocolly.com/news/article_16ead13e-986f-11e5-a27d-1b22c72c552d.html

By Kaelynn Knoernschild, Managing Editor

Oklahoma State University routinely keeps secret the names of students, faculty or anyone else arrested
for committing crimes on campus.

University officials redact from campus police reports the names of individuals issued criminal summonses
— notices to appear in court — until the Payne County District Attorney’s Office files charges. If no charges
are filed, the name of the person remains secret. READ MORE HERE
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